
    B.W.C Brandon Wood Working Club 

March 2013 Newsletter 
 

 

Greetings Fellow Woodworkers, 

President Bruce Woody opened the 
meeting at 7:00 PM. We had 1 guest 
tonight. Annie Tai, one of Bruce's 
students at HCC.  
 

 Membership 
No new members tonight. 
Dues are just $25.00 for a family 
membership. See Frank with your 
dues, as they are now due for 2013. 
 

Library Report 
 

Ruth reports there are 40 books no 
one has checked out in 6 years. She 
also bought two new books for 
$49.00 + 
 After some discussion of what to 
do with the 40 books, Frank made a 
motion Tim seconded for Brady to 
take books to sell in his garage sale. 
Passed  
 

Treasurer’s Report 
Brady gave the Treasurer’s Report 
as follows: 
 
Treasurers report for March: 
  

Beginning balance            $685.46 
 Dues               $175.00 

Income:    50/50                 $16.00 
 

Total income:         $191.00 
 

Expenses:       
Rent                                    $20.00 
Refreshments                     $40.00 
Gift Card                             $10.00 
Books              $49.88 
Total Expenses           $119.88 
 
Ending Balance                $756.58 
 
 

Toy Report 
Rick said he has 66 toys so far 
plus what is in show & tell 
tonight. 
Rick has patterns for some toys 
tonight for anyone wanting to 
use them.   Rick also has wheels 
with him tonight. 
 

News Letter 
The newsletter can be read by 
using adobe acrobat reader 
software. This product should be 
on all computers sold in the last 
4 years. If you cannot open the 
newsletter you can get a free 
copy of the reader from 
www.adobe.com  
When you are viewing pictures 
from the meeting on the Google 



web server, you can put your 
comments or captions on the 
picture. 
 

50/50 

There were 32 tickets sold by Tim 
tonight. The drawing was won by 
Jack Besavitch.  He got $16.00 and 
the club got $16.00 
 

Show and Tell winner: 
Our show and tell winner tonight 
was Frank.  Congrats Frank!! 
 

Web Site: 
The web site is up to date and can 
be accessed from the link below. 
http://www.brandonwoodworking.com  

 

Fair Report: 
Art had nothing new for the fair 
report, except it is never too early to 
get started on your Project.   
 

Old Business: 
 Manning our booth at the 
Woodworker Show March 15, 16, 
and the 17th.  
No blank spots - at least one person 
in each time slot. Some slots have  
only one person. However every 
year we always have enough people 
at the show.   

 
New Business 

Brady is leaving and will move by 
April 1. Frank offered to be 
Treasurer and was so appointed by 
negative acclamation - no one else 
wanted it!! 
 

Bruce has 4 Irwin 10” saw 
blades that the company sent to 
him for the club’s use. He asked 
for volunteers to test them, but 
only three of the four were 
placed. They were signed out.  
Those people testing the blades 
are required to send their 
feedback comments to the 
company by email or post mail. 

 

Refreshments 
 

John Shelton, again, provided a 
great selection of goodies. 
 

BUY/SELL/TRADE 

 

Frank has (2) XL and (5) Large 
Brandon wood workers T-Shirts 
left. Maybe some of our new 
members would be interested. 
They can email Frank or call and 
he will bring them to the next 
meeting. 
They are $11.50 each. 
Bruce has a Craftsman Radial 
Arm saw for free 
Jim Williams is selling all his 
tools. Band saw, drill presses, 
table saw, biscuit joiner, planer, 
etc. 
 He does not want to keep his 
shop going.  He can be reached 
@ 813-689-2481  
Rick has Shop Smith for sale.   
Tim has a Shop Smith, too. With 
strip sander and planer/edger 
 
Rick says cocobolo guy is 
moving and selling everything 



cheap.  Rick has his business cards. 
 

Wood working Tips Website: 
 

Index of Tips by E-mail 

 

Program Notes: 
Bruce sent program schedule out 
during the month of March as an 
attachment to an email. We will 
have our annual birdhouse contest 
in April. Bruce has obtained some 
mystery prizes for the winning 
birdhouses. 
 

Pictures from the Meeting: 
To see the pictures please click on 
the link in the email that delivered 

this newsletter. 
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